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Important Dates 

Term 3 – Tuesday 3rd Jan – Friday 10th Feb (inset day Fri 10th February) 

Term 4 – Monday 20th Feb – Friday 31st (inset day Fri 31st March) 

Term 5 – Monday 17th Apr – Friday 26th May (closed for bank holiday 1st & 8th May) 

Term 6 – Monday 5th June – Fri 21st July (inset day Mon 5th June) (preschool closed on Thursday 20th & 

Friday 21st July for new children to visit) 

Open morning 

Do you know anyone looking for a preschool 

in September? We have spaces in our 

Acorns & Oaks Room.  

 

Lending Library 

The preschool lending library is open 

every day, if the doors are closed, please 

feel free to open them. There is no need 

to sign them out, just take them and 

return once you have finished.  

 

Woodwork donations 

Children in Oaks room have been accessing 

woodwork daily. We are looking for 

donations of bottle lids, corks, material etc. If 

you would like us to recycle your child’s 

woodwork. Please hand it to Becky or 

Sharon at drop off / collection. 

 

 

Sickness 

Whilst we appreciate that we are into 

cough and cold season we have had an 

increase in children attending preschool 

that are unwell. If your child has a 

temperature that has required them to 

have calpol (or similar) the best place for 

them is at home. If your child is given 

antibiotics, please keep them home for at 

least 24 hours in case they have a reaction 

to them.  

 


